
CMS is still accepting registrations for our
summer camps.  Visit our website for more

information and to register.

Beats Around The World: July 29 - August 2
Camp Create Session 2: August 5-9
Taste of Strings Camp: August 12-16

To register for individual lessons, group classes, ensembles, or music
therapy, please call 716-884-4887 or visit our website

communitymusicbuffalo.org 

UPCOMING EVENTS

SUMMER RECITAL 
Our summer recital is Thursday August 22 at 6:30 p.m.    If you’re

interested in performing, please speak with your teacher and sign up at
the front desk. Students must be enrolled in summer lessons to perform.

Please visit our website for up to date information on all things CMS at
www.communitymusicbuffalo.org! 

 Summer 2024 
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COMMUNITY FRIDGE DONATIONS

CMS continues to accept donations of
perishable and non-perishable goods,
bottled water, and personal hygiene

items.  Please drop them off at the table
across from the front desk at our Hamlin

Park location.  There is still much food
insecurity in our community! Your

kindness is greatly appreciated!

@cmsbuffalo

Donations Needed

We’re collecting themed baskets,
new items, gift cards, empty baskets,

and trays for our Summer Party
Basket Raffle.  You don’t need to

donate a full basket - you can donate
individual items. Please bring your

donation to 217 E. Delavan Ave prior
to August 1, 2024.

 celebrates 100 years

Call for volunteers/vendors

We’re seeking volunteers to help at
our Summer Party.  Please call our

front desk or email info@cms-
buffalo.org if interested.

If you’re interested in being a vendor
at our Summer Party, please call Jen

Guillow at 716-884-4887 or email
jenniferguillow@cms-buffalo.org 

BILLING UPDATE

For those that will be enrolled in autopay
in September, please be aware that you

will not receive a monthly bill.

September payments will start being
processed on August 19th. For the

remainder of the school year, payments
will be processed on the 1st of every

month.

Fall 2024 Updates

We’re still accepting registrations for
individual lessons and music therapy 

for Fall 2024.

Catalogs for Group Classes and
Performance Ensembles will be

available within the next few weeks. 

The first day of our school year is
September 4th.


